
 
  

  

 
FRIENDS OF THE MOUNTED PATROL, DE. 

CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO THEIR FIRST ANNUAL OPEN HOUSE FUNDRAISER  

  
 SATURDAY, MAY 8, 2010 

11:00 A.M. TO 3:00 PM 
CAROUSEL PARK/EQUESTRIAN CENTER 

3700 LIMESTONE ROAD, WILMINGTON, DE 19808 
SUGGESTED DONATION $10 PER VEHICLE (ACTIVITIES INCLUDED) 

  
 

   
 

SATURDAY, MAY 8, 2010 
11:00 A.M. TO 3:00 PM 

CAROUSEL PARK/EQUESTRIAN CENTER 
3700 LIMESTONE ROAD, WILMINGTON, DE 19808 

SUGGESTED DONATION $10 PER VEHICLE (ACTIVITIES INCLUDED) 
 

11:00 – 12:00 PICTURE-TIME NEXT TO A CLYDESDALE (BRING YOUR 
CAMERA) 

 
12:00 – 1:00 MOUNTED PATROL UNIT OBSTACLE COURSE DEMONSTRATION 
 
1:00 – 1:30 NCCo K-9 DEMONSTRATION 
 
1:30 – 2:00 PICTURE-TIME NEXT TO A CLYDESDALE  
 
2:00 – 3:00 MOUNTED PATROL UNIT CROWD CONTROL DEMONSTRATION 
 
11:00 – 3:00 CHILDREN’S ACTIVITIES, FACE PAINTING 
 INFORMATION TENT ON THE MOUNTED PATROL 



TALK TO THE OFFICERS 
 TEE SHIRT & HAT SALE 
 REFRESHMENTS FOR SALE, BRING A PICNIC 
 RAFFLE TICKETS FOR CLYDESDALE HORSESHOES 
 MILL CREEK FIRE COMPANY TRUCK AND FIRE PREVENTION 

DEMONSTRATION FOR THE KIDS 
 
The New Castle County Mounted police Unit is the last remaining mounted unit in Delaware and 
has previously been reviewed as a program to be cut due to tough economic times. The friends of the 
Mounted Patrol is a group of private citizens committed to raising the necessary funds to support the 
Mounted Unit.  We have partnered with County Pride, a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization to ensure that 
all donations are tax deductible and will go directly to the Mounted Patrol Unit for the upkeep of the 
horses. 
 

Friends of the Mounted Patrol 
P. O. Box 403 

Hockessin, DE 19707 
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